
Wendy <wdf2nd@aol.com> 
 

It's time we caught up with our neighbors to the north and south and 
cleaned up our air! Enough with diesel, PLEASE. We can aim higher and for 

the sake of all Oregonians, we should. No more excuses, and no more 
interference by industry to keep such heavy polluters in our state. 

 
Sincerely, 

Wendy Ferguson 
Portland, Oregon 
 


